
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � MAY 7, 2001 
 
 SAFE CITY SURVEY 
 
 Recommendation 
 

Councillor Bernie DiVona, Chair of the Safe City Committee, recommends that this report be 
received for information. 

 
 Background 
 

The Safe City Committee is responsible for advising and making recommendations to Council, 
with the objective of: 
 

• reducing incidents of vandalism, 
• enhancing community safety by building awareness and promoting 

communication, and  
• developing �community-based� preventative programs and policies. 

 
For the past several years, we have met with residents at community meetings, sought advice 
from specialists, conducted literature research, searched worldwide websites, and conferred with 
other municipalities to update our long-term strategic plan, �Journey Into the Millennium�.  
 
We are now, once again, seeking the assistance of our residents, by asking them to complete a 
Safe City Survey. 
 
We believe that the public�s participation is vital.  We want to provide our residents with the 
opportunity to submit ideas, which may assist in formulating policy, practice or procedural 
change.  Residents know their community better than anyone else.  They may have knowledge or 
experience with a community safety program that may be adopted or implemented in the City of 
Vaughan.  We need to tap this expertise. 
 
The attached Safe City Survey is being forwarded through the Hydro Bills over the months of May 
and June to every household in Vaughan.  It will be available in all City of Vaughan Libraries and 
facilities, and is available on-line on the City�s website.  

 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 Councillor Bernie DiVona 
 Chair, Safe City Committee 
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